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QHAWELESIZWE   

NEWSLETTER 

TEAM BUILDING TRIP 

The Management of Untunjambili Hospital wish 

to thank all staff members that took the initiative 

of  going out to Port Shepstone to strengthen the 

relationship amongst other colleagues.  The 

weekend of 16 September 2016 will never be 

forgotten 

Team building is playing a big role in ones social 

life and in performance, it helps the staff to know, 

trust, understand and support each other. This 

kind of habit spread the spirit of togetherness    

between the components. 
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1. Team Building Trip

2. Team Building
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3. Kitchen Party
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5. Tournament Games

6. Year Closing Party
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Photos are the best way to tell the story 

(In Port Shepstone) 
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KITCHEN DEPT. PARTY

This is called December party: 

1. Lot of meat on top of the braai

stand.

2. Displaying of gifts

3. Buffet

4. Exchanging of gifts

5. Staff enjoying their meals

 Awuthi ngiyeke, one more word I will 

be name Qhubinjakazi, Isichomane 

According to the records since year 2012, Kitchen has 

been leading on Team Building parties, keep up the spirit 

of togetherness.  
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Year Closing Prayer

The Year closing prayer was on 22 December 2016, Untunjambili Hospital staff was thanking 

God for being an honest God who listens, answers, protects, provide and who saves them 

through prayers in the name of His Holly Son Jesus Christ. Appreciation is the most important 

ministry that gives glory to Him and it challenges God to do more.  

Hospital Christian Fellowship members did everything to ensure that this kind of Prayer      

becomes a success. You may never know or see now but  God has done something for you 

when He noticed your presence in that Prayer, also the HCF Committee was pleased to see 

you and they wish all of you may not stop until your last day in Untunjambili Hospital. Everyone 

who is a Christian is also invited to represent the Kingdom of God in the workplace. 

The management of Untunjambili appreciates everyone 

who made it to the prayer, it was their wish to be part but 

some could not make it because of work related     

commitments 
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Untunjambili Hospital honoring Mr.  T.S. 

Ngubane with Tournament games

This is how  the football player Mr. T. S. Ngubane was 

honored on his last month December 2016 before the 

farewell party. Mr. Ngubane played football ever since he 

joined Untunjambili Hospital and he never stopped. He 

threw a very big challenge to all players that on the same 

mission that Work and Play is possible and it can be done 

until your retirement date. Healthiness is noticeable if 

you look at him and still looking young because of this 

Wellness that was introduced by Department of Health to 

all its employees.  

Tournament  game took place in Untunjambili Hospital 

Ground and the Teams played as follows:  

1. UMBOMVU7  (04) V.S.   UMPHUMULO  (01)

2. UNTUNJAMBILI (02)  V.S.   UMPHUMULO  (01)

FINAL 

UNTUNJAMBILI  (01)   VS     UMBOMVU7    (0) 

Untunjambili hospital won with 6 points and UMbombu7 

got 3 points 

The Tournament was formed by 3 Teams: 

1. UMbomvu7

2. Untunjambili Hospital

3. UMphumulo Hospital

Untunjambili Staff is seen here patiently waiting for the results 
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Year closing party in Tot Hier Toe
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Party,  Party,  Parteeeyyyy 

If you love going out,  

Untunjambili Hospital is the best place to 

be. Rain did not stop the festive happiness 

to the staff  that loves going out.  

The staff party started around 06pm to 

12am, on 07 December 2016.  That trip was 

a must, if you take time thinking of the 

challenges that the employees face       

everyday they perform their duties. They 

work hard and deserves to distress.   

To those who were part of the party, you 

did what was best for you.  

The above four pictures are showing 

how happy the staff was. 

S ound was perfect, the food was served 

according to plan, the drinks Mhhhhh what 

can I say, the snacks. The staff enjoyed themselves and 

will still enjoy this year 2017. 
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FESTIVE STORIES PUBLISHED BY  

UNTUNJAMBILI PUBLIC RELATIONS 

OFFICER (SGW MTHEMBU )

1 

3 

UNTUNJAMBILI HOSPITAL 
Private Bag X216  
Kranskop  
3268 
TEL: 033 444 1707 EXT:8139 
FAX: 033 444 0987 
lungile.phakathi@kznhealth.gov.za 

smangele.mthembu@kznhealth.gov.za 

AUTHOR: MISS SGW MTHEMBU 

(PUBLIC RELATIONS OFFICER) 

    EDITOR: DR. N.L. PHAKATHI 

    (CHIEF EXERCUTIVE OFFICER) 

CONTACTS DETAILS 

RECOMMENDATIONS 
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